
External Students: You must enrol between 1pm- 3pm on the 22nd 

August to secure your place. 

You can only enrol in person and not online – come the main reception 

of the school where you will see signs for the enrolment building (L5 and 

L6)  

 

Step 1: Meet with the sixth form team to let them know the courses you would like to apply for. 

Make sure you bring your GCSE results with you. 

Step 2: A confirmation email will be sent by the end of the day to confirm the courses we have 

enrolled you onto subject to our admissions criteria. 

 

Notes for Internal and External Students: 

• If you need to come in to meet with the sixth form team due to not meeting the entry 

requirements, subject changes or you’re an external student but are away so unable to come 

in, please email enrolment@holt.wokingham.sch.uk from 9am to arrange a suitable time to 

speak to you on the phone or via Teams about your enrolment. 

• If you have not yet put in an application form and have decided to apply on results day or 

you applied late, please come and visit us in the sixth form centre to discuss your application 

between 1pm-3pm 

• If you have any issues at all with enrolment, please email 

enrolment@holt.wokingham.sch.uk 
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